
 
 

  
 

FRIDAY, 26 APRIL 2024 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
LIGHT AIRCRAFT EMERGENCY LANDING AT SULTAN ABDUL 

AZIZ SHAH AIRPORT, SUBANG, SELANGOR 

PUTRAJAYA – The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) confirms a Diamond DA-42 

light aircraft with registration number N566CB, operated by Techstrait Ltd., made an 

emergency landing at Sultan Abdul Aziz Shah Airport, Subang, Selangor, on April 26, 2024.  

The aircraft departed at 8:26 a.m. from Sultan Abdul Aziz Shah Airport and the Subang Air 

Traffic Control Tower received an emergency call shortly after takeoff. The aircraft made 

an emergency landing at 8:28 a.m. Two pilots onboard are reported safe.   

The runway is temporarily closed for aviation operations until the aircraft is removed from 

the runway.  

Further investigation will be conducted by the Air Accident Investigation Bureau under the 

Ministry of Transport, in accordance with Part XXVI of the Civil Aviation Regulations 2016. 
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